RANSOM COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONS
Special Meeting – December 28, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 9:07 a.m. by Chairman Kevin Bishiop. Members present: Greg Schwab, Neil Olerud, Connie Gilbert. Absent: Joe Mathern. Also present: Fallon Kelly.
Precincts – Nicole Gentzkow was informed December 21st that the county needs to change how the precincts are. They need to have six total precincts on the ballot. Each city will be in its own precinct. The county will still hold elections in Lisbon and Enderlin. Schwab made a motion to approve one rural precinct for county, a precinct for Elliott, a precinct for Fort Ransom, a precinct for Sheldon, a precinct for Enderlin, and a precinct for Lisbon, all through ND voices. Seconded by Olerud. All aye. Motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 9:26.
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